"My favourite season" "Leisure activities" The Present Continuous Tense

Words

- To return
- Гнездо
- Square
- Changeable
- Становиться
- Готовить, готовиться
- To fly
- South
- North
- Восток
- Запад
- Желтый
- Brown
- Leaf

- Hope
- To awake
- Разорваться, лопнуть
- Цветение
- Holiday
- Каникулы
- Seaside
- To lie in the sun
- Плавать
- Здоровый
- Энергия, жизнеспособность
- Sky
- Overcast

Words

- Low
- Heavy
- Облако
- Запах
- Pleasant
- Бабье Лето
- Падать
- Flake
- To cover
- Земля
- To be sorry
- Заканчиваться

- What's your favourite season?
- Weather
- Идет снег
- Короткий
- Long
- Everywhere
- Река
- Lake
- To freeze
- Кататься на коньках
- To ski
- Bird
- Собирать, собираться
- Harvest

Answer the following questions

- What seasons do you know?
- When is nature awakening to life again?
- When are the days short?
- When don't pupils go to school?
- What can you say about the weather in autumn?
- What is Indian Summer?
- When do the days become shorter?
- What season do we call the time for gathering harvest?
- Do the birds go to the South in autumn or in spring?
- What makes the ground white?

Exercise

- Раскройте скобки, употребляя глаголы в Present
 Continuous или Present Simple:
- 1. I (not to drink) coffee now. I (to write) an English exersice.2. I (not to drink) coffee in the evening. I (to drink) coffee in the morning. 1. Your friend (to do) his homework now? 4. Your friend (to go) to school in the morning? 5. Look! The baby (to sleep). 6. The baby always (to sleep) after dinner. 7. My grandmother (not to work). She is on pension. 8. My father (not to sleep) now. He (to work) in the garden. 9. I usually (to get up) at seven o'clock in the morning. 10. What your sister (to do) now? - She (to wash) her face and hands. 11. When you usually (to come) home from school? - I (to come) at three o'clock. 12. Where your brother (to work)? - He (to work) at a hospital.

Leisure activities

- Leisure ['ləζə] свободное время
- Activity [æk'tivəti]
 деятельность, активность,
 энергия
- Spare [spɛə] свободный
- To relax [tu ri'læks] отдыхать
- Way [wei] путь, дорога, способ
- To stay [tu stei] оставаться
- To go out [tu gou Λut]
 выходить
- Young [j\n] молодой
- Pub [p\h] бар, паб
- Cinema ['sinəmə] кинотеатр
- Kind [kaind] вид, тип, добрый
- Another [ə'n/ðə] другой
- Other ['\ðə] другой

- Popular ['popjulə] народный, популярный, широко распространенный
- Outdoors [, \understart 'do:z] на улице
- Traditional [trə'di∫nəl] традиционный
- Probably ['probəbli] возможно
- Pastime ['pa:staim] приятное времяпрепровождения, развлечение, игра
- Abroad [ə'bro:d] заграницей
- Because [bi'ko:z] потому что
- To enjoy [in'dζoi] наслаждаться
- Region [`ri:dζən] регион, район, местность
- To depend on [tu di'pend on] зависеть от

What people do in their spare time

At weekends in England people like to relax. You can relax in many different ways. Some people like to stay at home with their families, and others like to go out. Young people like to go out to pubs, to the cinemas or to night clubs. Many young people also like to play different kinds of sports. Tennis is very popular in England in the summer when you can play outdoors. Other popular sports are badminton, football, basketball and cricket. Cricket is a very traditional English game.

If you have a house in the country you probably spend a lot of your time in the garden. Gardening is another very traditional English pastime.

Many people like to go abroad for their holidays because the English weather is not always sunny. Many people also enjoy staying in Britain and visiting other regions of their own country. It all depends on what you enjoy doing. You can relax in many different ways in England.

Answer the following questions

- How do people relax at weekends in England?
- What sports are popular in England?
- What can they do in the country?
- What do people do for their holidays?